
Project Update 
2021 Road Resurfacing Project 

 

Date: 12/10/21 
 
The contractor has completed the installation of the asphalt berms along Moraga Road 
and is in the process of completing the berms on Reliez Valley Road.  Due to the 
impending inclement weather, the City has agreed to let the contractor work this 
Saturday on Moraga Road and Reliez Valley Road to complete the striping of the 
centerline and fog lines.  Once this work is done the contractor will have the following 
items of work remaining on both streets: 
 

1. Installing stop bars, crosswalks, pavement legends and other miscellaneous 
pavement markings.  It is anticipated that this work can be done on Moraga 
Road without a full closure in the southbound direction.  This work is very 
weather dependent and will require a dry road and pavement temperatures over 
50 degrees.  As such, it is unlikely to occur next week.  

2. Installing new signs and object markers and relocating signs.  This work may 
occur next week depending on the severity of the rain.  This work will also not 
likely require a full closure of the southbound direction of Moraga Road. 

3. Cleanup work.  One or possibly two additional days with a southbound road 
closure on Moraga Road is likely sometime in the coming weeks.  This is also very 
weather dependent. 

 
Questions regarding this project may be directed to Matt Luttropp, Engineering Services 
Manager at 925-299-3247 or emailed to mluttropp@ci.lafayette.ca.us 
 
Matt Luttropp 
Engineering Services Manager, City of Lafayette 
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